Kellie Bartley

From:

Tracy Berryman <tberryman@belgravialeisure.com.au>

Sent:

Tuesday, 8 October 2019 10:28 AM

To:

Kellie Bartley

Cc:

Rohan Gunton

Subject:

Letter from Sports council

Attachments:

Correspondence OUT Rohan Gunton 170919.pdf

Hi Kellie,

Please find attached the letter request from sports council in regards to the user fees.

Rohan and I agreed the best way forward at the moment is for the fees remain the same as last year for 2019/20. This will provide some certainty for the sports while we work with the sports council committee to determine the future fee structure.

Thank you

Tracy Berryman

Centre Manager - Merredin Regional Community & Leisure Centre

Phone 08 9041 3033

E-Mail tberryman@belgravialeisure.com.au Web merredinleisurecentre.com.au



This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com